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President Linwood Jernigan, D.V.M., called the regular meeting of the 

North Carolina Veterinary Medical Board to order at 9:11 a.m.  In 

attendance were Board members Drs. Susan Bull, Michael Davidson, 

Richard Hawkins, David Marshall, Dante Martin, Mrs. Nancy Robinson, 

R.V.T. and Mrs. Katie Morgan.  Also present was Board Attorney, Mr. 

George Hearn, Executive Director, and Mr. Thomas Mickey 

 

Dr. Jernigan reviewed with the Board the Governor’s and North 

Carolina Board of Ethics statement on conflicts of interest. 

 

The Board continued its discuss of possible changes to the Veterinary 

Practice Act from the last meeting.  Specifically, the Board started reviewing 

G.S. 90-187.4 and continued through G.S. 90-187.6. 

 

The meeting of the Board recessed at 10:20 a.m. for a break, and 

reconvened at 10:30 a.m. 

 

The Board continued discussion of the Veterinary Practice Act with 

G.S. 90-187.7 through G.S. 90-187.12. 
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The meeting of the Board recessed at 12:20 p.m. for a lunch, and 

reconvened at 12:50 a.m. 

 

The Board continued discussion of the Veterinary Practice Act with 

G.S. 90-187.13 through G.S. 90-187.15. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by unanimous vote upon a motion by Dr. 

Bull and seconded by Dr. Davidson at 2:35 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Thomas M. Mickey 

Executive Director 


